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Important Notices 

 

Westminster Community Association, Inc. 

 

In an effort to ensure our employee’s health and maintaining Social Distancing, starting Monday 

March 23, 2020 we request residents conduct HOA business by phone or email whenever possible 

until further notice. Arrangements will be made to accept and process ARC requests, bar codes 

and other business. 

 

If you would like, you can contact the Office and make an appointment with our staff to assist you 

better. 

Contact Information 

Office: (239) 491-2767 

Fax: (239) 491-2766  

E-Mail: 

office@westminstercommunity.com manager@westminstercommunity.com 

 

Office Hours Monday-Friday 9AM-5PM 

 

We appreciate your understanding and help in this matter. 

Thank you, 

Board of Directors 

 

 

 

Notice 

There will be a Special Board Meeting on Monday, March 30 at 10:00. This is a closed meeting and 

the Community Center will be closed from 10:00 to 11:30am 

 

 

Reminder 

March 31 Monthly Board Meeting has been canceled 

 

 


